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association of university and college employees 

Murray Hardie 
Executive Director 

December 6, 1982 

Task Force on Micro-Electronics and Employment 
Women's Bureau 
Labour Canada 
Hull, Province de Quebec 

Dear Mr. Hardie: 

We have written to Dr. Margaret Fulton, Chairman of the Task Force 
on Micro-Ele~tronics Technology, for a copy of the report of the Task· Force1 

This letter of qurs may have been passed on to you in which case a 
copy may already be en route to us. If this has not occured, please forward 
a copy of IN THE CHIPS: OPPORTUNITIES, PEOPLE AND PARTNERSHIPS to us. 

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union representative 
AUCE Local 1 

. 
' 

#2Q~-q383 Memorial Road, University of _British Columbia, Vancoµver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


